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Sanctuary Flowers and 
Sanctuary Lamp Sponsorship 
Spiritually remember your loved ones or a 
significant milestone in your life by sponsoring 
the Sanctuary Flowers or Lamp. Your name 
and your intention will be printed in the weekly 
bulletin. Please visit the Parish Office to sign up 
and make your donation. 

Welcome the Stranger Update 
¡Viva la Virgen de Guadalupe !  
On a beautiful Sunday morning in last December, 
filled with festive flowers, music and a procession, the 
parishioners of St Joseph Basilica celebrated the 
Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe with one of our 
newest immigrants, Hugo. This 25-year-old  man has 
been settling into his new home in the East Bay with 
the help of the Welcome the Stranger ministry. He 
was an altar boy in his home country, Mexico, and 
was thrilled with the experience of celebrating this 
beautiful feast with our parish. Thank you to the 
Virgen of Guadalupe Ministry for making this bilingual 
liturgical celebration and delicious luncheon such a 
wonderful experience for all, but especially for Hugo 
who felt “at home” and welcomed by so many at St 
Joseph. 

Need Anointing of the Sick? 
Please notify the Parish Office (510) 522-0181 
immediately if a member of our Parish family is sick or 
if you learn that a parishioner is ill or hospitalized, and 
in need of the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick or a 
pastoral visit from a priest or ministers. 

Midweek Shelter Cook 
This Ministry is an excellent opportunity to help 
our sisters and their children pull through some 
of the hardest times of their lives, and for us to 
share the gifts we have been freely given.  The 
members of this Ministry are involved in 
cooking and delivering dinner to Midway 
Shelter.  For more information to volunteer, 
please contact Rosalie Avila-Jimenez at:  
ravilajim@aol.com. 

Saturday & Sunday, Feb 8 & 9 
Don’t miss the Daughters of St. Paul Book Fair 
next weekend!  The Daughters of St. Paul, 
women religious who communicate Christ using 
all forms of media, will be present at our parish 
once again after all the Masses on the weekend 
of February 9. The Sisters have a wide variety 
of Bibles, books, movies, music, rosaries and 
other gifts for both children and adults available 
for purchase in the Learning Center. They have 
something for the whole family! Let this be an 
opportunity to grow in your faith and nourish 
yourself with good media. Credit cards 
accepted. 

 

Blessed be the Lord, who daily bears our 
burden, the God who is our salvation.   

—Psalm 68:19 



 

Preparation for registered, active parishioners should begin 
at least six months in advance of the proposed wedding 
date. Please contact Parish Office  (510) 522-0181 for 
details. 

Sacrament of Marriage 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Please stop by the Parish office or check our website 
under “Sacraments” for information. 
• For infant baptism (6 or younger)  contact Parish 

Office, 510-522-0181 
• For adults or children over age 6 please contact  
       Anne Marie,  510-995-9409 

St. Vincent de Paul Hotline: (510) 995-9471 
St. Joseph Basilica Ministries                 
All God’s Children Prayer Group - Mondays, 7:00-9:00pm, Basilica    
Basilica Choir Rehearsal  - Wednesdays, 7:30-9:00pm, Basilica 
Bible Study  - Thursdays, 10:00-11:30am, Parish Center  (St. Joseph Room) 
Children’s Choir  - Thursdays, 4:00-5:00pm, Basilica  
CIA (Christ in Action Children’s Performing Arts) -Tuesdays, 3:30 - 4:30 pm, Basilica   
Cub Scouts - 1st Monday, 6:45-8:00pm, Parish Center (St. Joseph Room) 
Grief Support Ministry - 2nd Thursday, 6:30 - 8:30pm, Parish Center (Damien Room) 
Girl Scouts - 2nd Wednesday, 6:15pm - 8:00pm, Parish Center (St. Joseph Room) 
Guadalupe  Ministry - 1st Thursday, 7:00 - 8:30 pm, Parish Center  (St. Joseph Room) 
Knights of Columbus - 2nd Thursday, 7:00-8:30pm, Parish Center (St. Joseph Room)  
Legion of Mary - 2nd & 4th Fridays, 7:00 - 8:30pm, Parish Center (St. Joseph Room)   
Legion of Mary - 1st & 3rd Saturdays, Reconciliation Room 
Moms’  Bible Study Tuesdays, 10:00-11:30am, Parish Center (St. Joseph Room) 
Pastoral Care Team - 1st Saturday, 8:45-9:30am,  Parish Center (St. Joseph Room) 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults Inquiry -  Wednesdays, 7:30-9:00pm, Parish Center (Mother Teresa Room) 
St. Vincent DePaul Society - 4th Thursdays, 7:00-8:30pm, Parish Center (St. Joseph Room)   
Spirit Ensemble rehearsal Thursdays, 7:30-9:30pm, Basilica 
Sp. Needs Inclusion Ministry - 4th Thursdays, 6:30 - 7:30 pm, Parish Center (Mother Teresa Room) 
Taize Prayer Service  - 4th Friday, 8:00-9:00pm, Basilica 
Young Adults - 1st & 3rd Wednesday,7:30pm-9:00pm,  Parish Center (Damien Room)   
Young Families Potluck -  3rd Saturday, 10 – noon,  Notre Dame Hall  

Clergy: 
Rev. Mario Rizzo  - Parochial Administrator 
(510) 995– 9421 /  frmario@sjbalameda.org 
Rev. Sunil Orathel - Priest In Residence 
(510) 917-9558  / sunil@sjbalameda.org  
Dcn. Peter Lawongkerd (Youth Ministry Coordinator) 
510-995-9474 / deaconpeter@sjbalameda.org  

Parish Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday:  8:30am - 5:00pm  
(Office Closed for lunch: Noon to 1:00pm) 
Volunteer Coverage 
Sat. 8:30am - 12:30pm /  Sun. 8:30am - 1:00pm 
—————————————————————————— 
Parish Website: www.sjbalameda.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/sjbalameda 
FORMED: www.sjbalameda.formed.org 

Parish Staff: 
Steve Mullin - Pastoral Associate 
510-995-9475 / smullin@sjbalameda.org 
Stan Schonberg - Business Manager              
510-995-9411 / business@sjbalameda.org  
Anne Marie Fourre - Director of Faith Formation  
510-995-9409 / afourre@sjbalameda.org 
Sr. Asha Kooliyadan R. - Director of Pastoral Care  
510-995-9406 / srasha@sjbalameda.org  
Eric Bertelsen - Liturgy Coordinator  
510-995-9404 / ebertelsen@sjbalameda.org  
David Howitt - Music Director  
510-995-9403 / dhowitt@sjbalameda.org  
Michael Chinnavaso – 7:00pm Music Coordinator  
mchinnavaso@sjbalameda.org / 510-5220181 
John Scott  -Youth Mass Music Coordinator 
sjbyouthband@gmail.com / 510-522-0181 
Susan Gahan - Coordinator for  Funerals          
510-995-9416 / sg@sjbalameda.org 
Sherley Lim – Parish Secretary 
510-995-9420 / secretary@sjbalameda.org            

Community Staff: 
Julie Guevara  - Interim Principal, SJND High School 
510-523-1526  /  jguevara@sjnd.org  
Katherine Francisco – Principal,  Elementary School 
510-522-4456 / kfrancisco@csdo.org 
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